
 
 

March 24, 2017 
 
 

IAM Members at OpenSkies Ratify Contract 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
With the majority of members voting, IAM members at OpenSkies have overwhelmingly ratified 
the recent tentative agreement covering US based cabin crew members at the carrier. 
 
This collective bargaining agreement will provide pay increases, reward the seniority of 
everyone at the Company and secure top of the industry health care rates for years to come. 
 
We would like to thank our members at OpenSkies for their patience, support and solidarity 
during these negotiations. 

 
 
 

In Solidarity, 

Sara Gonzales 
Sara Gonzales 

GENERAL CHAIR 

 


